
 

 

Welcome to middle school, Blue Jays!  And a special welcome to our new-to-Pennington 

Blue Jays!  We are looking forward to spending time with you in August!  SummerFest is 

Thursday, August 17, at 5:00 – 7:30 p.m., and 6th Grade Orientation will be earlier that 

day.  Class schedules will be released the day of SummerFest on StudentVUE. 

We can’t wait to see you! 

 

These supplies will be needed at the start of the year, should be brought on the first 

day of school and may need to be replenished throughout the year: 
 

• Composition Book – Language Arts 6-8 (1 – any color); Math 7 (1 – any color) 

• One-subject Spiral Notebook – Math 7 Ext. (1 – any color); ELA 6 & 7 (1 – any color) 

• Five-subject Spiral Notebook (6 and 8th Grade Math, including Algebra I & Geometry) 

• 2-pocket Plastic Folder – US History I & II and Civics (1 – red) 

• 2-pocket Plastic Folder – Science 6 (orange); Science 7 (green); Science 8 (blue) 

• 2-pocket Plastic Folder w/ 3-hole fasteners – Lang Arts 8 (1 – yellow); ELA 6 & 7 (2 – any color) 

• Colored Pencils – 1 box (12-count; sharpened) - used in all classes 

• Glue sticks – 6 – used in all classes 

• Highlighter – 3 (three different colors for Language Arts) 

• Paper – 1 pack (loose-leaf lined) - used in all classes 

• Pencils – 2 dozen (#2; sharpened) - used in all classes 

• Pencil Pouch – 1 – used in all classes 

• Pens – Language Arts (2 colors); History/Civics (1 any color); Math 7 & 7 Ext (1 red & 1 green) 

• Scissors – 1 (student-sized) - used in all classes 

Headphones will be provided, or your child may bring them from home. 

ABSOLUTELY NO MECHANICAL PENCILS, WHITE-OUT OR BINDERS MAY BE USED! 

History Team – Mr. Mancuso & Ms. Merrill 
Language Arts Team – Mrs. Boyle, Mrs. Lawson, & Ms. Mathers 

Math Team – Mr. Kane, Mrs. Norton, & Mrs. Vembu 
Science Team – Mrs. Chavez & Mr. Johnson 

If you have any questions, please contact our Team Leads: 6th Grade Mr. Mancuso, at mancussj@pwcs.edu,  
7th Grade Mr. Johnson, at johnsopv@pwcs.edu, or 8th Grade Mrs. Boyle, at boylelm@pwcs.edu. 

 


